
Next Meeting – Thursday, November 12th, Carson City Airport Terminal – 6:30 pm 

 
You can run but you can’t hide!  Found you foolin’ around 

at another club.  Hope it was worth it.  Hope it was fun! 

 

Gene competing at WDA last September. 

Presidents Corner: 

At the October meeting the due’s issue was decided 

as follows: As of January 2010 all club members that 

use the car track only will pay annual dues of $25.00 

per year. As members of HSRCC they will be eligible 

for reduced entry fees on all race events. The fee 

structure for new flying members will remain 

unchanged. 

At the November meeting we will be electing board 

members for the New Year. If you have an interest in 

serving on the board please let it be known. The club 

will be the ultimate winner with new approaches and 

ideas. 

The season is drawing to a close so get out and enjoy 

what is left, by safe and good flying. 

 
Merry Christmas early!  For those of you that are members of the club, you will 

notice an enclosed DVD.  This was a fast and dirty attempt to put together most of 

the photos that I have collected during the last 3 years into a movie.  I burned 

about 65 discs over a week’s time.  I think I wore out my computer!  There are no 

captions this time, just a collection of pictures in somewhat chronological order.  If 

for some reason, your movie does not play on your DVD or computer, let me know 

and I will send a replacement.  Enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting is the election of officers.  Do your 

part and run for an office or vote.   Vote early and vote often!  It’s 

the last meeting of the year as well.  See you there! 



Not sure if any of you know him, but Loren Feeney 

passed away 8/30/09.  Loren was an associate 

member with the club and was living in Sanger, CA, at 

least as long as I have been newsletter editor.  I sent 

condolences to his son on behalf of the club. 

Hey, we have two new members this month!  

Welcome to Norm Moore in South Lake and Don 

Karr of Carson City.  Both are new to RC and will be 

learning to fly.  You guys pay no attention to the 

airplane graveyard on the other side of the runway.  

That’s there for the more experienced pilots, who “fly 

like it like you stole it”!  Again, welcome aboard! 

 

Attention – Attention - Attention 

I lost some information on our Member Roster.  Please 

call me (356-5755) or email me (dan@hsrcc.com) if your 

name appears below.  I need a phone number and/or 

email address: 

 Michael Dietrich, Ray English, David Guenther, Dan 

Hasfurther, Lance Morrison. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you HSRCC Members !! 

Tom Howell and I would like to thank you for 

responding to our phone survey as to who is going to 

the Christmas Party.  We had to be sure that enough 

of us were going to justify the cost.   You’re the best! 

Please keep Glen Stoffer in your thoughts and 

prayers.  He is undergoing chemo-therapy.  This is a 

hard road to take, but I know you’re up to it Glen!  

You’re a fighter.  God bless you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving HSRCC ! 

Gratitude unlocks the fullness of life.  It turns what 

we have into enough, and more.  It turns denial into 

acceptance, chaos to order, confusion to clarity.  It 

can turn a meal into a feast, a house into a home, a 

stranger into a friend.  Gratitude makes sense of our 

past, brings peace for today and creates a vision for 

tomorrow.  ~Melody Beattie 
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Christmas Party – Thursday, December 10th 

 

Mark this date on your appointment calendar!  Dinner 

starts at 6pm at the Carson City Fandango.  Cost is 

$20.00 per person.  Good food!  There will be a door 

prize this year.  We will be giving away a 60 size Kangke 

Monocoup!  We will also be holding a white elephant 

gift exchange.  If you want to try this, bring a wrapped 

gift to put under the tree appropriate for either a man 

or a women, value no more than $20. 

 

Thursday, December 10th - Christmas Party 
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